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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The last date for receipt of proposals against tender enquiry for 

engagement of a consulting agency to carry out the fuel audit of all the 

Thermal Plants of PSPCL has been rescheduled from 23rd November to 30th 

November, 2011 at 3.00 PM. The proposals/bids shall be opened on the 

same day i.e. 30.11.2011 at 4.00 PM. The other terms and conditions of the 

RFP document shall remain the same. 

 

        Secretary, 
        PSERC, Chandigarh. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


